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Freedom of Information request reference number: 7062.1 
 
Date of response: 09/01/2023 
 
Request:  
 
We had an inspection from a fire inspector in 2018. I am not sure of the exact date but it was between 
August 2018-December 2018. Could I kindly request for another report to be sent out please, or even 
some written confirmation that we had this inspection. 
Angelina Care Limited 
229 High Street, 
Penge, 
London, 
SE20 7QP 
 
Response: 
 
As requested, please see below for a copy of the report for Angelina Care Limited. This report is for a 
visit in May 2019 and the outcome was concluded as broadly compliant. Please also find attached a 
letter from the London Fire Brigade sent in June 2019. We do not hold any information regarding visits 
in 2018. 
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 
  

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
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